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June 6, 1984 )
pen '

NS-TA-84-270

ce
Dr. C. O. Thomas, Chief ' I
Standardization & Special Projects Branch |
Division of Licensing |
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission '

Washington,D.C. 20555

Reference: Letter from C. O. Thomas (NRC) to E. P. Rahe, Jr. (W), dated 7/29/83
_

1Dear Dr. Thomas:

SUBJECT: TOPICAL REPORTS WCAP-7907-P-A, WCAP-7907-A, LOFTRAN CODE iSCRIPTION

In response to your request and in accordance with established procedures
(NUREG-0390) enclosed are: _

1. Twenty-two (22) copies of the Westinghouse topical report
WCAP-7907-P-A, "LOFTPAN Code Description.", April 1984 i

(Proprietary). I

2. Twelve (12) copies of the Westinghouse topical report
WCAP-7907-A, "LOFTRAN Code Description", April 1984
(Non-Proprietary) .

Asrequested,acopyofthereferenceisincorpofatedinthesereports.
Also enclosed are: j
1. One (1) copy of Application for Withholdinh,AW-84-50

(Non-Proprietary)

One (1) copy of Affidavit (Non-Proprietaryh.2.
I

This submittal contains proprietary infonnation af Westinghouse Electric Corpor--

ation. In confonnance with the requirements of LOCFR Section 2.790, as amended,
of the Comission's regulations, we are enclosing with this submittal an
application for withholding from public disclosure and an affidavit. The

| affidavit sets forth the basis on which the information may b " withheld from
public disclosure by the Comission. Correspondence with respect to the
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affidavit or application for withholding should reference AW-84-50 and should
be addressed; to R. A. Wiesemann,. Manager, Regulatory and Legislative Affairs,
Westinghouse Electric Corporation, P.O. Box 355, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230.

Please feel free in contacting J. L. Little, Manager, Transient Analysis
(412/374-5054) if you have any questions concerning this matter.

Very truly yours,
WESTINGHOUSE ELECTRIC CORPORATION

E. P. Rahe, Jr. Manager
Nuclear Safety Department
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